
Friday Update, April 19, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, April 19, 2024. 
 

 
 

Thank you to all the families who attended our Open House last night! Your presence and 
support mean a lot to us. It was fantastic to have the opportunity to share insights into your 
child's learning journey, and to strengthen our partnership in education. We appreciate your 
commitment to your child's education, and look forward to continuing to work together 
throughout the year.  
 
We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all our amazing teachers for their unwavering 
dedication, hard work in educating our students, and for supporting their students in preparing 
for Open House. Their passion for teaching and commitment to each student's growth is truly 
commendable. We are grateful for everything they do, and we recognize the impact they have 
on shaping the future.  
 
Thank you, families and our entire Sulphur Springs Union School District Staff, for being part of 
our school community. 
 
 

 



 
 

Educational Partner Meetings 
 

I will be hosting Parent/Guardian Informational/Input Meetings regarding the District’s 
proposed Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) for the 2024-2025 school year on April 
25th at 5:00 PM and May 7th at 6:00 PM. The Zoom link to join these meetings can be found on 
the District’s website. The District’s LCAP outlines to parents and staff how the District intends 
to meet its annual goals and actions for all students, with specific activities to address state and 
local priorities. We look forward to seeing you on Zoom! 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you. 

 

 

https://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/

